
El Dorado County Community Development Agency 
Transportation Division 

 
PUBLIC MEETING 

 
Oak Hill Road at Squaw Hollow Creek Bridge Replacement Project 

 
Wednesday, April 30, 2014 

6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

Gold Oak Elementary School 

3171 Pleasant Valley Road, Placerville, 95667 

 
WHAT IS BEING PROPOSED 

The County Transportation Division proposes to replace or rehabilitate the bridge at Squaw Hollow 
Creek crossing on Oak Hill Road to meet current standards.  

 

WHY YOU SHOULD ATTEND 

Residents, business owners, and commuters are invited to attend to obtain updated information on 
the proposed project and to provide comments. County staff will discuss project alternatives and be 
available to answer questions. 

 

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS 

Individuals who require special accommodations to attend the public meetings should contact the 
Transportation Division at (530) 621-5900.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT 

For more information regarding this proposed project, please contact Dwight Anderson at (530) 621-
6593 or dwight.anderson@edcgov.us.  

mailto:dwight.anderson@edcgov.us

